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Reminder
Due to COVID-19 All patrons MUST wear a mask while inside

the library (covering your nose and mouth) at all times. No
exceptions!

Don't Miss It

Every week, Miss Norma
does Story Time!  

 Miss Grace does Craft-Take-
and-Makes; those bags are

here at the Library for pickup. 

Their videos can be found on our Facebook page!
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News

April is National Poetry Month! In honor of that, we are
hosting a contest for all ages. Go to Flenniken.org, to the

events page for submissions. You can enter as many times as
you would like!

With submissions, you are
consenting the Library to
share your poem(s); we will
be sharing the winners in
next month's Newsletter
and our Facebook page.
Follow us and keep up with
poetry related posts
throughout the month!

Saturday May 1  is Flenniken Public Library's 60th birthday!
It's a free community celebration with inside and outside

events. There will be presentations, raffles, kids activities,
games, door prizes and food from local vendors and good

trucks!
The Event is from 1 - 4 at Flenniken Public Library

Come celebrate with us!

The library will be having a book sale beginning April 12! 

Upcoming Events

Additional parking available at Community Bank and Green Valley
Presbyterian Church.



Follow Us on Social Media
Flenniken Public Library
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See, the grass is full of stars,
Fallen in their brightness;
Hearts they have of shining gold,
Rays of shining whiteness.

Buttercups have honeyed hearts,
Bees they love the clover,
But I love the daisies' dance,
All the meadow over.

Blow, O blow, you happy winds,
Singing summer's praises,
Up the field and down the field,
A-dancing with the daisies.

Daisy Time
by Marjorie Pickthall

(found at PoetryFoundation.org)

 To welcome in the season, here is a beautiful
poem for you to enjoy:

Spring has Sprung!


